
From the Director
BY MARLYN WALKER

 Can you feel  the change in the air?  I t 's  pumpkin spice,
leaves changing,  and sweater  weather just  around the
corner.  You don't  have to look too far  to see the
changes we are working on here at  the New Idaho
Chapter  of  the National  Bleeding Disorder Foundation.
You can see a few changes now,  such as the start  of
the updated newsletter  with our new colors and logo.
What do you al l  think? I  would love to hear your
feedback on al l  these changes.  Other changes wi l l
cont inue over the next  few months,  l ike website ,
branded mater ial ,  and how we address ourselves.  I t  has
been hard not to say I 'm from the Hemophi l ia
Foundation but  to say I  am from the Idaho Chapter  of
the National  Bleeding Disorder Foundation,  formal ly
The National  Hemophi l ia  Foundation.  I t  is  a mouth ful l ,
but  I 'm honored to be part  of  this change that  br ings
everyone together under a united name. As you see the
changes coming,  be assured that  the Idaho Chapter  is
here for  our  famil ies ,  and we have fantast ic events in
store this fal l .  You can check out the website for  al l
updated events.  
Have a happy Fal l ,  and enjoy the changes just  around
the corner.
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*Average trough levels were 18% for adults 18 years and older, 9% for adolescents aged 12 years to under 18 years, 10% for children aged 6 years to under 12 years, and 7%
for children aged 1 year to under 6 years.
†
159 adults and adolescents with severe hemophilia (aged 12 years and older) were enrolled in the XTEND-1 study; 133 people were in Group 1 and switched to ALTUVIIIO 
prophylaxis from prior prophylaxis therapy. Efficacy of prophylaxis was evaluated in 128 of these patients.
‡Data based on treated bleeds.

with ALTUVIIIO™
Higher-for-longer Factor VIII levels in the near-
normal to normal range (over 40%) for most of the
week

HIGHER FACTOR
LEVELS FOR LONGER
Above 40% for most of
the week (near-normal to
normal range).*† 

Learn more about ALTUVIIIO, living with
hemophilia, and treatment options from your local
CoRe.

HOUR HALF-LIFE 
IN ADULTS
In a Phase 3 study,†
ALTUVIIIO offered adults
the longest half-life of any
Factor VIII therapy.

Cindy Bishop
cindy.bishop@sanofi.com
971-940-3044
Serving Pacific Northwest

BLEEDS PER YEAR‡
Mean annual bleed rate
observed in 128 people
previously treated with
prophylaxis therapy.†

CONNECT WITH
YOUR CORE TODAY

In people taking ALTUVIIIO in the XTEND-1 study, 21% of people had headache, 16% had joint pain, and 6% had back pain

INDIC ATION
ALTUVIIIO™ [antihemophilic factor (recombinant), Fc-VWF-XTEN fusion protein-ehtl] is an injectable medicine that is used to
control 
and reduce the number of bleeding episodes in people with hemophilia A (congenital Factor VIII deficiency).
Your healthcare provider may give you ALTUVIIIO when you have surgery.
IMPORTANT SAFETY INFORMATION
What is the most important information I need to know about ALTUVIIIO?
Do not attempt to give yourself an injection unless you have been taught how by your healthcare provider or hemophilia
center. You must carefully follow your healthcare provider’s instructions regarding the dose and schedule for injecting
ALTUVIIIO so 
that your treatment will work best for you.
Who should not use ALTUVIIIO?
You should not use ALTUVIIIO if you have had an allergic reaction to it in the past.
What should I tell my healthcare provider before using ALTUVIIIO?
Tell your healthcare provider if you have had any medical problems, take any medications, including prescription and non-
prescription medicines, supplements, or herbal medicines, are breastfeeding, or are pregnant or planning to become pregnant.
What are the possible side effects of ALTUVIIIO?
You can have an allergic reaction to ALTUVIIIO. Call your healthcare provider or emergency department right away if you
have 
any of the following symptoms: difficulty breathing, chest tightness, swelling of the face, rash, or hives.
Your body can also make antibodies called “inhibitors” against ALTUVIIIO. This can stop ALTUVIIIO from working properly. 
Your healthcare provider may give you blood tests to check for inhibitors.
The common side effects of ALTUVIIIO are headache, joint pain, and back pain.
These are not the only possible side effects of ALTUVIIIO. Tell your healthcare provider about any side effect that bothers you 
or does not go away.

Please see full Prescribing Information.

https://www.altuviiio.com/contact/
https://www.altuviiio.com/contact/
https://www.altuviiio.com/contact/
https://www.altuviiio.com/contact/
https://www.altuviiio.com/contact/
https://products.sanofi.us/altuviiio/altuviiio.pdf
https://products.sanofi.us/altuviiio/altuviiio.pdf
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V I S I O N  S T A T E M E N T

T H E  I D A H O  C H A P T E R  O F  N B D F  E N V I S I O N S  A  U N I T E D
C O M M U N I T Y  T H A T  W I L L  M A K E  A  P O S I T I V E  D I F F E R E N C E

I N  T H E  L I V E S  O F  I N D I V I D U A L S  A F F E C T E D  B Y  A
B L E E D I N G  D I S O R D E R .  E D U C A T I O N :  W I T H I N  A N D

O U T S I D E  T H E  B L E E D I N G  D I S O R D E R S  C O M M U N I T Y .
A D V O C A T I O N :  A T  L O C A L ,  S T A T E ,  A N D  N A T I O N A L

L E V E L S .  I N C L U S I O N :  O F  F A M I L Y ,  F R I E N D S ,  A N D  A L L
T H O S E  I M P A C T E D  B Y  T H E  D I S O R D E R S .  D E V E L O P M E N T :

O F  A  L E G A C Y  F O R  A  F U T U R E  O F  H O P E .
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Our Chapter
NBDF Idaho is fortunate to
be guided by an
enthusiastic, talented, and
hard-working group of
people.

Board of Directors
Joe Rex, Acting

President
Jessica Tulloch

Bob Graham

Office Staff
Executive Director

Marlyn Walker

Address
3989 E 170 N

Rigby, Idaho 83442
208-344-4476

Idahoblood.org

National Bleeding Disorder Conference
WASHINGTON DC 

The National Hemophilia Foundation held its 75th annual
Educational Weekend in National Harbor, Maryland, August 12-14,
2023. With a fantastic turnout from community members from all
over, they announced a massive change to the National Foundation.
They changed their name to the National Bleeding Disorder
Foundation.  

They had beautiful classes on
VWD, Rares, Hemophilia, and
Caregivers. They held many
classes in Spanish as well. 
We were excited that we had
two community members
from Idaho attend this year.
We look forward to next year
and hope more community
members can come and enjoy
this fantastic event.
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Annual Educational Weekend 2023
We had a wonderful time at our Annual
Educational Weekend on August 4th and 5th.
We started the Friday off with fantastic
education hosted by our HTC, which included a
how-to-infuse class. The vendor booths opened,
and everyone enjoyed getting a chance to talk
with them and learn about all the new things
many of them had to offer. 
Other topics on the list were Insurance, Tia Chi,
Music Therapy, and more.
 
Can’t wait until next year. Mark your calendars
now for Aug 2 & 3, 2024!

Bill Robie from the National
NBDF gave us some great
updates on what the National
is doing and what we can do
here in Idaho to help with our
local Government. 

We had a great time getting
up and moving our bodies
and learned a little 
Tia Chi. 
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Annual Educational Weekend 2023

More fun!

Thank you to Dr. Hansen
and the staff from St.

Luke’s! 

The kids had a fun outing at
JUMP in Downtown Boise!
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Annual Educational Weekend 2023
TOP SPONSORS 

Bio Marin                     DrugCo
Medexus                      InfucareRX
Accredo                       Optum
BioMatrix                     Paragon Healthcare 
CVS 

BOOTH SPONSORS

Thank you! 
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Chapter Resources
Finacial Assistance The Financial  Assistance program is

part of the Idaho Chapter of the
National Bleeding Disorder
Foundation’s continuing effort to
improve the quality of l i fe of
individuals and famil ies affected by
bleeding disorders by providing
financial  support.  The Financial
Assistance program is supported by
generous contributions from
individuals,  foundations,  and
corporations committed to the
bleeding disorders community.  

 Expenses incurred in the care,  treatment,  or prevention
of a bleeding disorder.
Transportation services to medical appointments and
HTCs
 Medical supplies not covered by insurance.
 Basic l iv ing expense emergencies (rent,  mortgage,
uti l it ies,  food, etc.)
 Unexpected home or car repairs
 Medic Alert Bracelets
Dental expenses
 Health insurance premiums
 Funeral expenses

Example el igible expenses include, but are not l imited to,
the following:

Application can be found at Idahoblood.org
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NBDF Idaho is looking to expand our Advisory Board of Directors.
We are currently recruiting both affected and unaffected board
members. We specifically are looking for members with diverse
backgrounds, including those who reside in rural areas, Spanish
speaking or bilingual, individuals comfortable in the rare disease

space, those with financial or accounting backgrounds,
community connections, 

or a knack for fundraising. 
If you know someone who would be a good fit for our Board and

Chapter, please get in touch with Marlyn at
mwalker@hemophilia.org. 

Additionally, there’s always room on committees for non-board
members. If you want to get involved and help with Advocacy,

Programs, Education, Fundraising and Events, or more.
Join us for our community meetings. Watch social media for these

dates. If you want to be added to a list, email the chapter today.
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NHF celebrated its 75th anniversary this year with the excit ing
news of a new name. NHF is now the National Bleeding Disorder
Foundation.  This name shows that they are working hard to be an
inclusive foundation for all  those who l ive with an inheritable
bleeding disorder.  

Things that will  change. 
1- The Name from NHF to NBDF 
2- The colors and logos
3- The web address will  stay the same for now. I  will  update you
when that change becomes off ic ial .   However,  i f  you ever search
for hemophil ia,  you will  st i l l  be directed to the national website.

What will  not change?
4- The National commitment to the bleeding disorders community.

What this means for Idaho
1- We get a new name as well .  We are now off ic ially the Idaho
Chapter of the National Bleeding Disorder Foundation
2- We get a new logo as well .   
3- We will  get a new website and email  address,  which will
happen sometime next year.

What will  not change for Idaho?
1- NBDF Idaho's commitment to bring education and support to all
who l ive with a bleeding disorder.

For more information about the name change, please visit   

https: / /www.hemophil ia.org/who-we-are/our-story/the-national-
hemophil ia-foundation-has-a-new-name
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REGISTER HERE
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Ugly Sweater Prizes
Christmas crafts and games
Gifts for kids 18 and under
Dinner



We still have tickets available for
those who would like to come and
golf with us on the 10th of October

at Top Golf. 

Register at idahoblood.org


